
The students have Khan 
Academy assignments 
that they must complete 
by January 28th.

We are no longer 
providing cups, please 
make sure your child has 
a water bottle with them 
at school.

Several students no 
longer have their 
earbuds. Please check 
with your child to see if 
their earbuds  need 
replaced.

Happy New Year!! We 

hope that your year is 

off to a great start! 

Math: Equivalent 
Expressions, Write & 
Solve Equations, 
Dependent & 
Independent Variables

Science: We will be 
learning about plant 
and animal cells.

Social Studies: We will 
be learning about the 
pharaohs and pyramids 
of Ancient Egypt.

ELA: We will be 
analyzing and writing 
argument essays .

Early Release: January 14th
No School: January 17th
First Camp Nuhop payment: January 19th
Coupon Book Fundraiser: January 31-February 11

READING PLUS NEWS: Congratulations to the following students for completing their Reading Plus 
Game Board and earning the BIG prize: Kailynn Leroux, Nevaeh Conrad, Brooklynn Vanderpool, Cullen 
Mason, Izabel Featheringill, Maliyah Leroux, Shyann Lyons, Gus Sutter, Wyatt Leisure, and Makayla 
Bowman.

STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER: These students were chosen by the teachers as students who 
are respectful/helpful to their peers, complete their assignments on time, and work hard in 
class. Congratulations Izaya Reynolds, Kensley Burrer, Caden Moss, and Brooklynn 
Vanderpool!


